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Opportunity for Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will offer an opportunity to request a public hearing for Brickell Avenue (Limits: From I-95 to SR 90/8th Street) which is in the process of being transferred from FDOT to the City of Miami within Miami-Dade County.
All persons wishing to be heard on this subject are hereby notified to respond in writing to the individual listed below by Wednesday, December 11, 2013. If an interest in this hearing is expressed, the hearing will be scheduled and advertised in the same manner as this notification.
For more information, please contact Maribel Lena, District Public Information Officer, Florida Department of Transportation, 1000 NW 111th Ave., Miami, FL 33172, (305)470-5277.
